
 
 

 

Patient Participation Group (PPG) 

 

The PPG is a newly formed Group at Chew Medical Practice, its purpose is to engage with 

patients and help to support you with any issues or problems you may have. It is also to 

support the Doctors and all the other clinicians and staff within the Practice to ensure good 

communications between Patients and the Practice. 

 

We hope to liaise with the various Health Promotion Services and help to disseminate 

information. For example, diabetes and dietary requirements, help and support for new 

Mums, helping to support long term carers to name just a few. We also want to hear from you 

about any suggestions of how we may help. 

 

At the moment we are quite a small group and would love to hear from anyone who is 

interested in joining us, especially those of you who are from all the villages within the 

catchment area. We hold three monthly meetings which may increase as need. 

 

Chew Medical Practice has a very impressive reputation, we hope to help maintain this and if 

possible, help to improve the services on offer and explore the possibility of new channels of 

communication. 

 

Please get in touch, we would love to hear from you. You can email us via the website or 

simply leave a note at the surgery. 

 


